
South Fork CUSD No. 14 
Christian County 
Notice of Public Hearing 
October 16, 2019 
 
The Board of Education of the South Fork Community Unit School District No.14 will hold a Public 
Hearing on Wednesday, October 16, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. in the board room at South Fork Jr/Sr High School 
located at 612 Dial Street, Kincaid, Illinois.   
 
The purpose of the hearing will be to receive public comment on a proposed waiver application to allow 
the district to exceed the administrative cost increase cap due to the employment of a fulltime 
superintendent.   
 
Jack Hanlon, President 
Board of Education 
South Fork Community Unit School District No. 14 
 


